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BEIJING AND GUANGZHOU VISA APPLICATION CENTRES 
MOVING 

 
 

From Monday 3 June 2019 the New Zealand Visa Application Centres (VACs) in Beijing and 
Guangzhou will operate from new locations. 
 
The new VAC addresses will be: 
 
Beijing 
New Zealand Visa Application Centre 
2/F YooLee Plaza Building No.21  
Gongrentiyuchang Beilu,  
Chaoyang District,  
Beijing 
Peoples Republic of China 
 
Guangzhou 
 
New Zealand Visa Application Centre 
Room 810B, 
East Tower, 
Times Square No 28 
Tianhe Road North, 
Guangzhou, 
Peoples Republic of China, 510620 
 
Please note this is a different tower block and level but is in the same complex as the previous VAC.  
 
All other contact information remains the same. 
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